
Page 1 of 1 
 

The Islamia University of Bahawalpur 
Directorate of Academics  

Syed Tabish Alwari Building, Baghdad-ul-Jadeed Campus 
 

No: 1362/DOA           
Dated: 24-11-2024     

 

NOTI FICATION 

 

Subject: Rescheduling of Midterm Examination Papers Originally Scheduled 

for November 25th and 26th, 2024.  

 Due to the current circumstances, including the ongoing 

lockdown/political instability, associated uncertainties, and limited transportation 

options, students from remote areas may encounter significant difficulties in 

reaching the university on time. Considering the safety and well-being of all 

students, staff, and faculty, the competent authority has decided to reschedule 

the midterm examinations originally set for November 25th and 26th. These exams 

will now take place on December 2nd and 3rd, respectively. However, the exams 

scheduled from November 27th onward will proceed as planned. 

 All Chairpersons/Head of Departments are requested to advise 

students to prioritize their safety and adhere to the guidelines issued in this 

regard. 

 
Director Academics 

 
Copy to: 

1. Deans of all faculties 
2. Registrar 
3. Controller of Examination 
4. Treasurer 
5. Director (AS&R) 
6. Director IT 
7. Director Press, Media and Publication (with request to circulate through IUB 

official Media platforms) 
8. All Chairpersons 
9. Director Campuses (RYK, BNG and Liaqatpur) 
10. Secretary to Vice Chancellor 

  


